Over the Garden Gate Meeting & Minutes

May 22, 2023

President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order with four members present.

Secretary’s report read and accepted.

Treasurer’s report read and accepted. Balance was $870.01. No word from the IRS.

OLD BUSINESS

Bus/Car Trip-The trip is planned for July 26, 2023 and we will visit Irvine Park,
Klinger Farm Market and possibly the Cook Rutledge Mansion. Linda will contact
the Mansion about visiting.
Fair Booth=Linda-(contact is Wayne Hendrickson). We voted unanimously to do
a fair booth again.
Library Flower Bed- Linda, Chris and Deb.
Fairgrounds Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb
Courthouse Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb New contact: Tim Thompson.
Jail House Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb. New contact: Natalie Erpenbach.
o All the flowers beds are planted and have been watered once. The
Courthouse indicated they will water three times a week. We will check to
make sure this is done. We will weed on Tuesday May 30" at 11:00.
WIMGA News: No Report.
Chris and Deb did a presentation at the Loyal Library on pollinators and also on
info to become a Master Gardener. There were 11 people present.

NEW BUSEINESS

Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener” questions. No questions lately.

For News see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter.
No one went to any programs or watched any online.

We were notified that the church in Granton is closing where the Food Pantry
was located so they are closing the Food Pantry also.

Meeting Adjourned.

Submitted by: Deb Laehn, Secretary

Next Meeting-June 26, 2023 at Courthouse Auditorium at 5:00 p.m.



